
Races for this Saturday April 13 have been postponed 

Mt Lawn Speedway Management has been forced to postpone this 

week’s races due to the heavy rainfall received this week leaving the 

pit area and parking lot grounds completely saturated.  

Opening night will now be Saturday April 20 with the second race of 

the season on April 27. Thereafter racing will continue on an every 

other week basis as originally scheduled. 

Stay abreast with the latest Mt Lawn news at mtlawn.com and Mt 

Lawn 2024 on Facebook. 

 


